
PMJA Board Meeting 5/27/21 

Members Present:  Johnathan, Gabrielle, Reginald, Vinnie, Ariel, Brent, LaToya 

ED Search Update – Johnathan reported that the Search Committee met yesterday.  He shared the 

proposal from Livingston regarding advertising for the position.  He asked for input from the board on 

what they think.  Vinnee would be interested to know what they’d do on social.  She feels social might 

be more successful.  Gabrielle agrees.  We need to know more about the social plan before making a 

decision.  She likes the idea of the affinity groups, but we should cut back on some of the legacy 

postings.  Maybe keep Current.  Johnathan will ask Livingston what the social media plan would be.  

LaToya seconds going with the affinity groups.  Current and Linked in seem valid.   Johnathan will check 

on those items.   

Website Update:  The plan is to go live with the new website on June 4.  Christine shared the link to the 

working site on the board general channel. 

Elections – Christine reminded everyone to reach out to potential board members to encourage them to 

run.   

Conference – Christine reviewed the conference description.  Suggestion that we do a pre-recorded 

session with Terry about the ED job.  We also should invite Terry to come to the awards ceremony.   

Board Call June 3? – Does board feel the need to have another board call?  Maybe we just keep it at our 

regular time on June 17.  Ariel will be a little late. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:40 p.m. 


